
Memo     IMPORTANT 

 

To:                         Concourse Corporate Center Tenants 
 
From:                    Property Management 
                              Regent Partners               
 
Date:                     May 29, 2019 
 
Subject:                 Major Road Closure: Abernathy Road, Transform 285 @ 400 

 

 
 
Weather permitting, Georgia DOT is planning to close Abernathy Road for crews to modify its existing 
lanes as part of Transform 285/400. The closure will take place Friday, May 31 starting at 9 p.m. through 
Monday, June 3 at 5 a.m.  
 
The lane modifications made during this time are part of the phase two Abernathy Road long-term lane 
configuration.  Follow the link for detour directions from Abernathy Road to GA-400.  

https://perimeterconnects.com/alerts/abernathy-road-may-2019/ 
 
Below is a look at the updated lane configuration, beginning June 3rd. Additional modifications to this 
configuration may occur before the Diverging Diamond is completed in 2020 – updated information will 
be distributed as it’s available. 

 
 
 
cc:           Allied Barton Security 

                ABM Janitorial Services 
 Tenant Service Center 

     


